
 October 7, 2021 

 Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com
      

Baldwin Baptist Association 
107th  ANNUAL MEETING 

OCTOBER 16, 2021 
CAMP BALDWIN 

EVERYONE IS INVITED! 
 

 

 

 

Business Meeting (for Messengers) 9:30 am 
Worship/Missionary ……….…....10:00 am 
NAMB Tailgate……….…......…...11:00  am 

 
OCTOBER  IS PASTOR APPRECIATION MONTH 

 
We are blessed in the Baldwin Baptist Association to have great spirit-filled men of God, with  servant's hearts 

serving as pastors in our association. They faithfully bring God's Word, minister to us and bless us in many ways. 
 

I want to encourage you to share a word of appreciation to your pastor, individually and collectively as a church. 
 

Certainly pray consistently for your pastor and his family.  
 

If your church has other staff members, express your appreciation to them as well. 
Take this month to show your appreciation, including recognizing them  

in a worship service, giving them a gift or providing a dinner in their honor.  
There are many wonderful ways to share your appreciation. 

 
Be generous. Be kind. Be thoughtful. Be creative. Most of all, show your generous appreciation. 

 

Rick Ellison 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com      
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  


